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If you lost your earbuds and a charger, stop in the office to claim them. 

 

Students: As we enter the month of October, this is a reminder of the 

Covid-safety procedures that we should all be following on a daily basis: Make sure 

you are social distancing during passing times and at lunch; make sure you are 

wearing your mask at all times except for eating at lunch; make sure you are 

washing your hands regularly for a minimum of 20 seconds; make sure you are using 

hand sanitizer on a regular basis; and if you are not feeling well, make sure you stay 

at home and look on Schoology for your class activities. Let’s all continue to be safe 

and responsible students! 

8th Grade Student Council is looking for a location to build and store our 

homecoming float. We are looking to use it this weekend and all next week. Please 

contact Mrs. Murphy if you know of a location. 

 

 

 


